
From: Kristin Cox
To: Senate Finance Committee
Subject: Please do not cut services
Date: Monday, March 07, 2016 12:05:07 PM

Please do not cut services to the most vulnerable Alaskans. These proposed budget cuts are
 barbaric. Cutting services does not eliminate the need for these services. These cuts will only
 cost us more in more costly services later down the road, not to mention dignity and quality of
 life as well as lives themselves of care givers and patients/clients/family members.  

It is time to raise revenue to invest in our families, children and communities. It's time
 Alaskans pay an income tax and don't expect a government and services for nothing.  

Respectfully submitted.

 2.5%, or half the $450,000 cut considered by the 

-- 
Kristin Cox, ND
Rainforest Naturopathic Medicine
2703 David St.
Juneau, AK 99801
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